


From: Jon West
To: Jared Lombard; Andrew Smith; Jonathan Tuley; Robert Herrig
Cc: PEMD OPQG Administration; Cam Yearty
Subject: Powder Springs Plan Update Approval
Date: Friday, September 22, 2017 10:07:00 AM

Jared, Andrew, Jon and Robert,
 
Our staff has reviewed the comprehensive plan update for Powder Springs and determined that it adequately
addresses the Minimum Standards for Local Comprehensive Planning. If you have any questions about our
comments, please contact us at 404-679-5279. As soon as your office provides written notice that the plan has
been adopted and provides DCA with a digital copy of the final adopted version of this document, we will
award Qualified Local Government status to the local government. If you have any questions about our
comments, please contact us at 404-679-5279.
 
Thanks,
 

Learn more about our commitment to fair housing.

Jon A. West, AICP 
Senior Planner: Local & Intergovernmental Programs
Georgia Department of Community Affairs
60 Executive Park South, NE
Atlanta, Georgia  30329 
Direct 404-327-6872
Fax 770-302-9703
Jon.West@dca.ga.gov
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